
 
        Children in Need     

 
 

Although we can’t have our usual Children in Need 
event on Friday 13th November, we can still have 
a non uniform day, to raise some funds for this 
fantastic charity. We would suggest a £1                                   
donation, if you are able to.  
 
No fancy dress please, just normal non uniform 
clothes. Thanks. 
 

Dates For Your Diary 
 
 
 
Christmas Break - School closes on Friday 18th December 
                          -  School reopens on Monday 4th January 2021 
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…….Lest we forget……. 

Book Orders  

Due to Covid 19 and the practicality of holding our yearly 
book fair, we have decided to run an online Book Club    
instead. If you would like to order any books or items 
from the magazine, please use the following website to 
place your order. https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/ashley-
ne34/digital-book-club.  
 
For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our 
school will earn 20p in Scholastic Rewards. Please place 
your order online by December 4th, 2020.  
 
Your books will be delivered to school and sent home with 
your child. If you are ordering any Christmas presents, 
please let us know and we can keep a hold of your order 
and contact you directly.  
 
Any questions, please do not hesitate to contact myself.  
 

Many thanks  
Miss Humphrey  

 
Reminders 

 
  
Money for school photos MUST be in school by                      
Tuesday 17th November. This means that we can send 
the orders off and your photos will be back in school 
before Christmas.  
Thank you to everyone who has already sent orders 
back in to school.  New Football Kit 

 
 
 

Here is Ethan Taws, from 
Mr Bell’s Year 3 class, 
wearing his lovely new 
football kit.  
 
 
 
Let’s hope he is able to 
play a match, after                        
lockdown, to see if it 
looks good with mud on it! 
 

Remembrance  
 

Like everything else,  Remembrance services and 
events have had to be cancelled, due to the                     
current COVID restrictions.  Whilst there is no 
Remembrance Service at the West Park for our 
Year 6 children to attend on Wednesday, we will 
still be holding a 2 minute silence in school, at 
11am, which will be observed by us all.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We hope you have also noticed our poppies in the 
classroom windows forming a  band around the 
school.  
 

We will remember them.  
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